
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 
answer by the Convener of the 
Education, Children and Families 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 25 August 2020 

Can the Convener explain in regard to the Statutory 

Requirements of Parent Councils: 

Question (1) What support has the Council provided to Parent Councils

since March 2020, so that Parent Councils could support

their school in its work with pupils; represent the views of all

parents and carers; encourage links between school, carers,

pupils and the wider community?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What guidance and support the Council has produced to

help Parent Forums set up Parent Councils this school year,

when Government guidelines would preclude in person

meetings of parents or carers?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) What steps has the Convener taken since lockdown to

facilitate meetings between Parent Councils, Head Teachers

and other Council Officers within the ICT guidelines set out

by this Council?

Answer (3) 


